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Dear Mr. Cnnningham, 
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AC 

18 November 1997 

2206 

Dr. Grocock, your G.P., tells us that you prefer not to attend DOLPHIN DAY HOSPITAL 
any more. Therefore we have cancelled any further appointments. 

We wish you well in the future and hope you are soon able to accept a place in the ILA.F. 
house. I know you are looking forward to that. 

We wish you well in the future. 

Yours sincerely, 

i’i’i’i’i’i’i’i’i’i’i’#’oia’ie’i’i i’i’i’i’i’i’i’i’i’i’i, Sister Anne Stewart. 
Dolphin Day Hospital. 


